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House Points 

                This Week - Overall 

Huish  78  910 

Foxcote 95 833  

Tyning  73 844  

Class Attendance 
Cam  97.4%   

Lox  95.8%  

Brue  96.8%  

Dart  97.3%  

Avon  97.8%  

Kennet  93.3% 

Mells  98.1% 

Yeo  94.8%  

Severn  96% 

Huntspill 100%  

Spelling Shed 
We are extremely pleased to see so many children now reaching 
100 correct times tables in under 10 minutes. Keep practising if 
you are not quite there yet. Remember to use Maths and 
Spelling Shed at home to help with this. 
 

Current leaderboard: 
 
Spelling - Individual           Spelling - Classes       

Sharusha R  Year 1   

Florence D  Year 2 

Rudi C    Year 4 

 

Times Tables -Individual     Times Tables - Classes 

Sharusha                  Year 3 

Harry B                   Year 4 

Leo B    Year 1  

School Message     
What a fabulous day! Many thanks to everyone who 

joined us for our Christingle and St Nicholas Day Service, 

it remains a highlight of our Christmas. The day was fur-

ther enhanced by a visit from Father Christmas – I think 

fun was had by all, check out our Facebook page for 

photos and videos of the day! Our Christmas fun continues tonight with 

our Silent Disco,  please come and join us – there are non-food tickets on 

the door for £5 each – pupils must be accompanied by an adult. 

I hope you all have a great weekend – it is that time of year again, so I am 

starring in the Family Christmas Pantomime as the Fairy Godmother! 

 

Save the Date 

Tuesday 10th December  

 2:00pm KS1 Christmas Production 

Wednesday 11th December 

 9:30am KS1 Christmas Production 

Friday 13th December 

 8:55am Spirit Of St Nicks Assembly 

Monday 16th December 

 1:45pm KS2 Christmas Production 

Tuesday 17th December 

 6:00pm KS2 Christmas Production 

Thursday 19th December 

 Christmas Lunch  

 2:15pm Carol Service 

Friday 20th December  

 1:00pm End of Term  

Monday 6th January - First day of Term 3  
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Outside School 
Achievements 
 

 

A Time To Talk 
In each class ask your child about: 
Cam/Lox: Can you find out the names of all of 
Santa's reindeer?  
Brue: Can you describe different types of weather? 
Dart: Can you name a sculpture by Barbara Hepworth? 
Avon/Kennet: Who was Picasso? 
Mells: Can you name five parts of the ear? 
Yeo/Severn: Can you remember any facts about the panto-
mimes?  
Huntspill: When did families in England start putting up 
Christmas trees? 
 

 

 Star of the week Maths Magician Wizard Writer 

Avon Romeo N Rachel Li Mercedes D 

Kennet Amelia D Vinnie B Lucas G 

Mells Macie S Regan S Alfie M 

Severn Ella K Charlie P Oscar DB 

Yeo Crystal M Gracie A Peter VH 

Huntspill Andreea S Abigail P Bailey R 

Clerk to Governors Vacancy  

We are looking for a reliable and professional person with 
excellent verbal and written communication skills. The de-
sired candidate will have good IT skills, be highly organised 
and experience in this role would be preferred. Ideally this 
would suit  someone independent  of the school.  The job is 
for 5 hours per week and will involve attendance at          
Governing Body Meetings. For full details please visit the 
vacancy section of the school website. 

Christmas Post Box  

Children will be able to post Christmas cards in the 

post box that will be in the reception area. All cards 

should have the recipients name and class clearly 

written on the front.  

 
Our Values            
Year 3 class have been learning about Juda-

ism and the festivals that take place. We 

discussed the food and how the tables 

would be laid with certain objects. The children then chose 

to bake the special bread and so they wrote a shopping list 

and the following week we got baking! We all put our trust 

in our cooking skills and super smells filled the school. The 

Matzuh bread was enjoyed by all. 

Xmas Dinner  
Xmas dinner will be December 19th, please book 
your child's dinner via Parent Pay and let the office 
know if your child needs a vegetarian option  or has 
any other dietary requirements. All meals need to be 
booked by 13th December. 

Poppy Appeal 

Thank you very much for all of your kind donations we 

raised £140.06 towards supporting the armed forces 

community past and present. 


